AKK August News

2021

Welcome to all our new families and our returning families! We are so excited
to see everyone! Here are some tips for the year:

Please do perform this daily health screening of your child before coming to school:

1. In the last 24 hours, has your child had any of these symptoms, new or
different from those they usually have or not explained by a pre-existing diagnosis?

Fever or chills, Cough, Shortness of breath/difficulty breathing, Fatigue, Muscle
or body aches, Headache, New loss of taste or smell, Sore throat, Congestion or
runny nose, Nausea and vomiting, Diarrhea, Seems sick or like they are starting
to get sick.

2. Look at your child. Do they look ill?
Look for signs of illness like cough, fatigue, extreme fussiness, or difficulty breathing.

3. Have you given the child any medicines to lower a fever (such as Tylenol, Advil, or Motrin)?
4. Take your child’'s temperature. Is it greater than or equal to 100.4 degrees Fahrenheit?
If the answer is "Yes" to any of the questions above please do not come to school.

Signing in and out: Please use a complete signature (first and last name) when signing your child in and out
each day. This is a Licensing requirement and is always reviewed by the Licensing analyst when they visit
AKK. For this year, please remember to bring your own pen.

Please do use the walkway next to the wall in the parking lot to keep your child safe.

Please do not park in the parking zone for the disabled unless you have a Disabled Placard.

Please do dress your child for active outdoor play in the sandbox and at the water table.
(Both are shaded during preschool hours.)

Please do have your child wear shoes adequate for climbing, running, and bike-riding.
(Shoes also stay on in the sandbox!)

Please do label your child's outerwear to avoid mix-ups. Masking tape with your child's name or initials
written on it is very helpful to us, but temporary.

Please do not have your child bring any unnecessary personal items from home to AKK.

Please do call our wireless classroom phone number if you need to reach us during preschool hours.
It is (510) 901-7446.

Please do feel free to speak with us by phone (510) 889-8800 after school, between 12:30 and 2:30. If
you leave a message, we will return it as soon as possible. We are also available by email at AKK@CVFirst.org

Please do let us know when your phone number, email address, or address changes.
It is very important that we are able to contact you quickly.

Please do know that we are looking forward to a great year together! Being together with your preschooler
makes all of the new planning, preparation, procedures, and policies at AKK positively worthwhile!

Please do mark your calendar for our Parent Information Night on September 9th. It will be on Zoom and
an email with a link and the time will be sent soon.

Withv muncie love,
Yowr AKK Teachers: Lisa, Chwistina, Lisa, and Amanda



